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Tuesday 7th May 2024 

 

 
 Year 3 and 4 Football Tournament – Thursday 16th May 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers,  

 

On Thursday 16th May, we have been invited to a football tournament which is being held at 

Alnwick Town Juniors 3G pitch and being run Newcastle United Football Foundation where 

our class will play several short matches.  

 

This event will be held within school time, we will leave school after lunch at 12:00pm on a 

hired mini-bus and will then return to school for 3pm so that we are ready for usual end of 

day home time routines. On the day of the tournament, the children should wear their full 

school PE kit and make sure that they bring with them shin pads (if they have them) as well 

as their water bottle (they will be able to re-fill this at the venue). They can also bring a 

snack for the afternoon too. 

 

Parents/ caregivers are able to attend the event from 13.45pm onwards. Children will have 

to return to school with staff for the end of the day.  

 

So that we are covered for safeguarding and risk assessments, please complete the section 

below and return this letter to myself at school as soon as possible. 

 

The cost for this trip will be £5.73 per child, this it to cover the bus.  

 

As ever, thanks for your support,  

Ms. Thomsen. 

 

I confirm that my child __________________________ (name) is permitted to attend 

Alnwick Town juniors 3G pitch for the Newcastle United Foundation football tournament 

on Thursday 16th May.  I understand that they will travel to and from the venue by mini-bus 
and that they should wear their school PE kit on this day and bring with them their water 

bottle. 

 

Signed ____________________________ (Parent/Caregiver. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


